
   The Lord’s Day ~ May 15, 2011 
   9:15 am  The Lord’s Supper 

  Nursery: Paula Younker, Treena Clement 

      Kirk Brown 

10:30 am Tea & Fellowship 

11:00 am         Family Bible Hour 

  Speaker:  Leonard VandenBerg 

  Nursery:  Sharon MacLeod, Lori-Anne Lewis 

        1’s & 2’s: Carrie Robinson, Liz Whelan  

6:30 pm Speaker:  Dwight Houston 

  Nursery:  Josh & Nichole MacLean 

             This Week:  May 16-22 

Tuesday 9:00 am Ladies Prayer Meeting  

  10:00 am Ladies Bible Study 

Wednesday 7:00 pm Prayer & Bible Study  

   Speaker:  Cliff Campbell 

   Nursery:  Misty Robbins 

Thursday 7:45 pm Ladies Bible Study & Fellowship 

Friday  7:00 pm Focus Weekend  

  7:00 pm College & Career Group  
 

Sunday  9:15 am     The Lord’s Supper 

          Nursery: Irene Younker, Krista Johnson 

      Maria Mooney 

l1:00 am    Family Bible Hour  

  Speaker: Cliff Campbell 

  Nursery: Elsa Machon, Andrea Frew 

  1’s & 2’s: Jennifer Baglole, Joy Crozier 

6:30 pm            Speaker:  Cliff Campbell 

                          Nursery:  Laura DeVries, Emma Clement 

Cleaning Schedule 

May 15-21 :  Allan & Krista Johnston, Wayne & Linda Shaw 

May 22-28 :  Lyle & Carolyn Bigney, Donald & Carolyn MacFadyen 

May 29-June 4 :  Leonard & Rachel VandenBerg, Bill & Maria Mooney 

June 5-11 :  Jacques & Cynthia Boisvert,  Dave & Dixie Boisvert 

Chairman’s Schedule 

May 15  AM: John DeVries  PM: Dan Frew 

May 22  AM: Don Crozier  PM: Matt Craswell 

May 29  AM: Norman Machon  PM: Henk Bondt 

June 05 AM: Dave Boisvert  PM: John DeVries 
Door Watch 
May 15  AM: Lyle Bigney  PM: Alan Craswell 
May 22  AM: Myron MacDonald  PM: Henk Bondt 
May 29  AM: Dave Boisvert  PM: Dan Frew 
June 05 AM: Fenno DeVries  PM: Wayne Shaw 
     



 

    Prayer   
 
Emergency Prayer Chain:  Tildy Good, Doris MacGregor, Kaye Lewis 

 
Those Who Are Sick:                  Dave Simms,  Elaine Baglole, Bert Kelly,  
                                       Bethany MacLeod, Michael Boisvert, Pearl McLellan, Eva Ellis 
 

Our Assembly:  The Elders    Sunday School    Youth Group   AWANA    ESL 
           

      Maritime & Commended Workers 

Bob & Marg MacGregor          Cliff & Norlene Campbell           Marj Robbins    

Gerald & Denise St. Laurent     Dave & Anne Spearing     Rob & Jackie MacGregor                     

Harold & Barb MacDougall     Noel & Dwana Bondt         Mark & Kim DeJager   

      
   MISSIONS CORNER 

Marjorie Beckwith Luke & Lois DeJager           Garry & Claudette Weeks 

Pearl Winterburn Marie MacDougall              Jessie Tremblay   

Rocky & Liz Niclasen      Mike & Rachel Maletich        John & Dorothy McKim  

                   

    Keep in Your Thoughts and Prayers  

Maritime Assemblies  Camp Ministry  Margaret Small 

Shawn & Hayley Cuthill Family Bible Hour  Pearl McLellan  

Sam Bears     Bert Kelly      Betty MacDonald  Sadie Wagner   
 

For Chapel news and info check us out at www.charlottetownbiblechapel.org 

 

Attention Ladies: 

This will be the last week of the Ladies Bible Study.  We will have our  

regular study time on Tuesday at 10:00.  We will wrap up our final video 

on Thursday, May 19 at 7:45 pm followed by a time of fellowship. 

 
The Ladies Bible Study Group has been burdened to reach out into the community and be a  
help in whatever capacity is needed.  This spring we are donating diapers (all sizes), formula, baby 
food and any other baby necessities you may think of to the Island Pregnancy Center. This center  
is a non-profit Christian ministry which is affiliated with The National Network of Canadian Pregnancy  
Support Services.  We hope our ongoing support will be a help and encouragement to these girls  
who have chosen to give life to their baby instead of choosing abortion.  If you would like to help,  
please bring your items to the Chapel on or before May 22 and leave them in the library.  If you  
have any questions contact Lauri Anne Good. 
 

If you were unable to come out to the Chapel Spring Cleanup there is a list of  
remaining jobs  posted on the bulletin board in the main lobby.  Please mark off the  
jobs as you complete them.  Remember, many hands make for light work. 

 
 


